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St. Maryõs Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
Wheelers Lane Dubbo                                                        Ph:    6882 4790 
PO Box 4141                                                   Fax:   6884 4525 

 

www.stmarysdubbo.nsw.edu.au 

Term 3, Week 6                                                        21st August,  2017 

 

 

Aug 22 First Eucharist Liturgy, 12.15pm, School Hall (presented by Year 2) 
 

Aug 23 Year 6 Canberra Excursion commences 

Aug 25 Premierôs Reading Challenge concludes 

Aug 30 Reconciliation Parent Information Evening 6pm 

Aug 30 Entrance testing for Year 7 2018 SJC 

Sept 01 Fatherôs Day Breakfast - 7.30am 

Sept 15 FUN FAIR - 11am - 2pm 

Dear Parents, 
It was wonderful to see students and staff make the effort to dress up today for our annual 
Book Week celebrations. Our Book Fair was operating throughout the day and I thank our 
wonderful librarian Mrs McKenzie who has put a huge amount of time into organising and 
running the Book Fair. 

 
NAPLAN Results - The NAPLAN Student Reports to Years 3 and 5 were distributed 
last week to the students in Years 3 and 5. In May 2017, all students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 
9 completed the National Assessment Program - Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN). 
The results gave our school some valuable data in all areas (Reading, Writing, Grammar 
and Punctuation & Numeracy) in both Years 3 and 5. We will use these results to inform 
our teaching as we continue to strive for high levels of learning for all students in our 
school. 
 

Year 7 Entrance Testing - Wednesday, 30th August 2017 - Students will need to have 
a blue or black pen, an eraser and a ruler. Placement Testing will conclude at 1.15pm.   
St. Maryôs students will be travel by bus to and from St. Johns College. 

 
Fatherôs Day Breakfast - St. Maryôs will be having a Fatherôs Day Breakfast on Friday, 1st 
September commencing at 7.30am.   All families are invited to come along before work, enjoy a 
bacon and egg roll, tea and coffee. We will send out a note in next weekôs newsletter to give us an 
idea of numbers for catering. 

VISION STATEMENT 
St. Maryôs Primary strives to be a welcoming Christ-centred learning community that promotes a quality holistic 

education and trusting relationships in a caring and supportive environment. 

Matthew 15:21-28 
 

Take Pity On Me 
 

Have Faith in Jesus. 
He is with us in difficult times. 

Wednesday, 30th August 
P&F Meeting 

6pm 

http://www.stmarysdubbo.nsw.edu.au/
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Bathurst Diocesan Athletics Carnival - Congratulations to our students who 
competed in the Bathurst Diocesan Athletics Carnival in Dubbo last Thursday. 
Mrs Nuttall and Mrs Foley were very impressed with the studentsô performances, 
high standard of sportsmanship and excellent behaviour. Well done everyone! 
Thanks to the enthusiastic and committed parents who were able to attend the 

carnival and encouraged and supported our team especially those parents who assisted on the day.  
Congratulations to the following students who have been selected to compete at the 
Polding Athletics Carnival in Newcastle on Friday, 9th September:  
Maddox Barton, Amelia Chrystall, Alex McGrath, Charlotte Cooke, Phebie Ryan,  
Lachlan McKinney and Halli Tighe. 

 
Sydney Markets - Eat Fresh and Win - Parents who would like to enter their child 
in the major prizes are invited to check the website for directions in how to 
participate.This promotion concludes on September 22. Thank you to our local 
Woolworths who are kindly donating some of the fruit that will be available for 
purchase. More information on this promotion can be found at: 
http://www.freshforkids.com.au/canteen_campaign/canteen_campaign.html 
 

Homework Survey - We had a great 
response to our Homework Survey 
that was sent out last week with over 
100 responses so far. We will share a 
summary of the responses next week. 

 
God Bless, Luke Wilson - Principal 

***VALUE OF THE WEEK*** 

Integrity 
 

Act in accordance with principles of 
moral and ethical conduct.  Ensure 

consistency between words and actions. 

Gospel Values 
 

Matthew 15:21-28 
Take Pity On Me 

Have Faith in Jesus.  He is with us in difficult times. 

BIRTHDAYS:   
Celebrating their birthdays this week are:  
Bailey Bell, Payton Matterson-Smith, James Anderson, 
Tahni Matthews, Polly Simmons, Isla Townsend,  
Bayley Matthews, Stephanie Wong  
and Mrs Jenny Fuller. 
 

We hope you enjoy your birthday! 
 
 
 
 

 

P & F Meeting 
All parents are invited to attend our  

P & F Meeting  
that takes place in our school library  

commencing at 6pm next  
Wednesday evening, 30th August. 

STUDENT   
OF THE WEEK  

 

Kahlia Wilson - 2B  
For her wonderful enthusiasm  
for each and every class activity. 

 
Timothy Coddington - 2G  
For always trying his best  
in all areas of school life. 

 
Kiara Triplett - 4G  
For her positive attitude to 
everyone and demonstrating 

Christian values. 

 
Aimee Longhurst - 6G  
For her conscientious approach 

to all areas of school  
life this term. 

Koala Club Banking  
is the first Tuesday of each month. 

http://www.freshforkids.com.au/canteen_campaign/canteen_campaign.html

